
 
March 12, 2022 

Dear colleagues!                                                                                                             

The Kyiv Chamber of Commerce and Industry expresses its respect to you and thanks you for your words 

of support at this difficult time for our country. 

For 17 days now, Ukraine has been heroically resisting the russian invaders, despite its superiority in 

manpower and military machinery. The very moment you are reading this letter, hundreds of thousands 

of Ukrainians are not only defending their country, they are fighting for common values for all of us - 

freedom of choice, human dignity and the right to life.  

We are sure that you can watch in real time the events taking place in Ukraine and have an 

understanding of the difficulties in the work of the Kyiv CCI. Regardless of the conditions, we make 

every effort to support our employees and provide all possible assistance to the city's residents.  

Unfortunately, our resources are not unlimited, so we turn to you with a appeal to provide all possible 

financial assistance that will allow us to continue the humanitarian support of the population of Kyiv. 

Only together can we win this war. Payment details:   

KYIV CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTRY 

55, Bohdana Khmelnytskogo Str., Kyiv, Ukraine 

EDRPOU: 02944691, IPN: 029446926149 

IBAN: UA553223130000000260080128822/978 

Bank Name: JOINT STOCK COMPANY 'THE STATE EXPORT-IMPORT BANK OF UKRAINE 

SWІFT code: EXBS UA UX 

lntermediary Bank: Deutsche Bank AG, Frankfurt am Main, Germany 

SWlFT\BIC: DEUT DE FF 

 
We believe that in the most difficult times, true friends come to each other's aid.  

 
Sincerely, 

  
Mykola Zasulskyi 
President  
Kyiv Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

 


